
From: Ann Texter
To: Sara Hoglund
Subject: RE: Collin County - Continuation of Services
Date: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 8:42:53 AM

Thanks,
 
Ann Texter
Systems Specialist
Texas Department of Information Resources
ann.texter@dir.texas.gov
512-936-6660
 

From: Sara Hoglund [mailto:shoglund@co.collin.tx.us] 
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2017 4:34 PM
To: Ann Texter <ann.texter@dir.texas.gov>
Subject: Collin County - Continuation of Services
 
Ann –
Please see attached letter.   Collin County is requesting to extend the contracted services through
09/30/2018 per the attached letters.
 
Thank You
 
Sara Hoglund , CPPB
Buyer II
Collin County| 2300 Bloomdale| Suite 3160|McKinney, TX 75071
972-548-4104| shoglund@co.collin.tx.us
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